Newsletter No 057

KIA RANGATIRA

PAPAKURA
14 October 2020 HIGH SCHOOL

Téna koutou katoa, Malo e lelei, Talofa lava, Fakaalofa lahi atu, Kia orana, Namaste

Dear Parents / Caregivers

Friday 16 October 2020
Pink Shirt Day
Gold Coin Donation

A programme called Pink Shirt Day is being held on Friday 16 October 2020 to
promote anti-bullying. In order to support this cause Papakura High School is
allowing students to wear items of pink clothing to raise funds for this.

All money raised during the day will be donated to the Mental Health Foundation.
Students are asked to wear a pink shirt although they may wear something pink to

support the programme on Friday. Alternatively, students will wear full school
uniform. We look forward to your support.

Kind Regards

John Rohs
PRINCIPAL
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